
Target Meeting Feedback from Parents - March 2015 
 
Please consider the following questions and then place the question number on the target board to 
show how close we got to the ‘bull’s eye’. 
 
Please add comments and suggestions next to the board. 
 
Your feedback will let us know if we are closer to hitting the target on sharing learning. 
  

1. What did you think of the new appointment system? 
 
2. Score us on waiting time on Target Setting Night 

 
3. What did you think of the increase to a 15 minute appointment? 

 
4. Were the links between work, assessments and targets clearer? 

 
5. How well could your child explain their targets? 

 
6. How clear are you about how to support your child with their learning? 

 
 
 
 
Add comments and ideas for further improvement… 


